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Reading/Language Arts

Our story for the week is Honey Bees.  Our reading skill for the week is comparing and contrasting.

The high frequency words are also, family, new, other, some, and their.  Please continue to work on the Kindergarten and Unit 1 high frequency words as well. 

We will take our Spelling test on Thursday for a grade.  The words are feet, we, she, be, he, green, tree, see, me, and week.

The Grammar skill for the week is recognizing nouns in sentences.  The grammar test will be on Thursday for a grade.  

Social Studies/Science
We will be working on Christmas Around the World.    


Weekly Announcements
· Spelling Test:  Thursday, will be for a grade
· Grammar:  Will be for a grade
· Math Unit 3 Test:  Friday, December 11th 
· E-Learning Days:  December 21st-22nd 
· Christmas Break:  December 23rd-January 4th 
· Remember to check your child’s binder daily.
· Join Class Dojo.  It’s a great way to keep up with your child’s behavior and receive messages from me.
· Please save all of your BoxTops for Education.  Thanks so much to those of you who have already sent some in!  Money earned can be used in our classroom.  

Math
The students will be working on word problems, using numbers lines to answer questions, and using clues to make predictions.




